
                     

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The City of Floresville will hold public hearings on the following items: 

 

1. An ordinance amending the City of Floresville Code of Ordinances, Title XV – 

Land Usage, adding a new Chapter 157 – Signs establishing regulation of signs, 

including regulation of billboards and electronic message signs, within the city 

limits and extraterritorial jurisdiction (ETJ) and establishing a variance process. 

 

2. An ordinance amending the City of Floresville Code of Ordinance, Title XV – 

Land Usage, Chapter 153 – Zoning, related to mobile homes, manufactured 

homes, and manufactured home parks by amending Sections 153.015, 153.030, 

153.050, 153.066, and 153.067; creating new Sections 153.036 and 153.037; and 

creating a new Subchapter IX – Mobile Homes, Manufactured Homes and 

Manufactured Home Parks, including Sections 153.150, 153.151, 153.152, 

153.153, 153.154. 

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on September 4, 2024, with 

discussion and possible recommendation on the two listed items. The City Council will hold a 

public hearing on September 12, 2024, with discussion and possible action on the two listed 

items. 

 

Both public hearings will be held at Floresville City Hall located at 1120 D Street, Floresville, 

Texas, beginning at 6:00p.m. All interested people who wish to be heard on these items are 

invited to attend. Questions may be directed to 830-393-3105 or by email at 

development@floresvilletx.gov. 

 

 


